
July 21, 2011 

Mr. Bieger, 

I regret to Inform you of my resignation as attendance clerk at Gallatin County Middle School. I have 

accepted a position with a local business. My time working for the Gallatin County School District has 

been very enjoyable and rewarding. My interactions with faculty, staff, and students will be greatly 

missed. I thank you for the opportunity to work here for the last twelve years. Everyone who has 

passed by my office will always be in my heart. 

Sincerely, 

~/V~ 
Lynn Miles 


